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Comments: [External Email]Comments re: Lutsen expansion project

 

[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

As an avid skier and outdoors enthusiast, I am in favor of the Lutsen  expansion project. It has far more benefits

than costs from most perspectives. I believe it will bring a lot of economic value to the north shore with minimal

impact to the environment and a very small footprint. 

 

Sincerely, Bob

 

Bob Boullianne | Owner

1696 Suburban Ave | Saint Paul, MN 55106

Office: 651-432-4500 x1 | Cell: 651-253-6633

www.expresspros.com/saintpaulmn/

 

Like us on Facebook!

 

 

 

 

 

 


